
NEWSLETTER 

A non-profit organization dedicated to enhancing, expanding, and improving the Kentucky Horse Park.

Gifts come in all shapes and sizes, and sometimes gifts are made anonymously. 
The KHPF is so grateful for the anonymous gift it just received.

Thank you so very much!

KHP Foundation Awards 
New Grants
The Kentucky Horse Park Foundation 
awarded more than $206,000 in new 
grants to support a variety of programs 
at the Kentucky Horse Park. From funding 
for renovations to support of education 
and outreach, the Kentucky Horse 
Park Foundation was able to make a 
significant impact at the Kentucky Horse 
Park because of its donors.

Grants 04

Seventh Annual Battle in 
the Saddle Event
Slated for Friday, September 27th at 
the Kentucky Horse Park’s Covered 
Arena, this family-friendly event features 
a fun equine competition pairing local 
celebrities with amateur riders to see 
which team can pen a group of cattle in 
the fastest time. And all of this fun is in 
the name of charity – to raise funds for 
the Kentucky Horse Park!  

Events 03

Summer/Fall 2019

The Champions’ Circle Society recognizes 
individuals that have made the Kentucky 
Horse Park Foundation aware of their 
intention to make a planned gift. Through 
their commitment, these donors are 
ensuring the Kentucky Horse Park for 
future generations. When asked about 
their motivation for making a planned gift 
commitment, members expressed a variety 
of motivations.

The Champions’ Circle 
Society of Planned Giving 

Ways to Give 08

KHPFoundation.org
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I hope this finds you well, enjoying these 
last days of summer. If you have ever spent 
time at the Kentucky Horse Park during the 
summer season, you know what an exciting 
place it becomes. Thrilling equestrian com-
petitions, special events geared toward the 
whole family, attractions, and educational 
opportunities….these are just a few of the 
things the Kentucky Horse Park offers visi-
tors from all around the globe!

The Kentucky Horse Park Foundation is 
honored to play a role in what makes every 
season at the Kentucky Horse Park so won-
derful. This edition of the KHPF Newsletter 
showcases projects we have been able to 
fund through your private donations. Major 
renovation projects, the Mustang Troop, and 
special endeavors in the International Mu-
seum of the Horse are just a few examples 
of your donations at work at the Kentucky 
Horse Park.
  
As we look to the fall and winter, the KHP 
Foundation is gearing up for the acclaimed 
Battle in the Saddle Celebrity Team Penning 
Event in September, and the iconic Bluegrass 
tradition Southern Lights Holiday Festival 
throughout the month of December. Both 
events are showcased in this edition, and 
there is still time to get involved.  

We remain so grateful for friends like you, 
friends that support the KHP Foundation 
through time, energy, and resources. Please 
know your gifts make a substantial impact, 
not just during the summer, but throughout 
the entire year.

Best regards,
Clay Green, Chair

Dear Friends of the Kentucky 
Horse Park Foundation,

KHP Foundation 
Board of Directors and 
Advisory Council
Officers

Clay Green, Chair

Andrew Jacobs, Vice Chair

Nicole Pieratt, Secretary

Orson Oliver, Treasurer

Board of Directors

Ann Bakhaus

James C. Baughman, Jr.

Jane Beshear

Derek Braun

Stuart E, Brown II, DVM

Elizabeth Caldwell

Andrew R. Clark, DVM, MBA

LuLu Lenihan Davis

Barclay de Wet

Catharine Peterson Dryden

Tawana Edwards

Jennie Garlington

Hutton Goodman

Bill Hilliard

Meg Jewett

Bill Justice

Alston Kerr

Teri Kessler

Deborah H. Long 

Lisa Lourie

Deirdre Lyons

Jennifer S. Madden

Zeff Maloney

Judy Miller 

Janie Musselman

Maegan F. Nicholson

Mary Jane Nuckols

Katherine O’Brien

Eloise Penn

Michelle Primm

Tom Riddle, DVM

Walt Robertson, Jr.

Walt Robertson, Sr.

David B. Rudder

Justin Sautter

Paul A. Schwartz

Martha Slaughter

Deborah Pike-Pierce, 

DVM, MBA

Richard Sturgill

Jenny W. Sutton

Donna Ward

Jane Winegardner

Marian Zeitlin

Advisory Council

Nina Bonnie

Alex Boone

Caroline Boone

Luther Deaton, Jr.

Greg Goodman

Linda Green

Mary Guiness

Dell Hancock

Misdee Wrigley Miller

Greg Simon

Howard Simpson
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Time to 
Battle!

The Seventh Annual Battle in the Saddle is Slated for Friday, 
September 27th at the Kentucky Horse Park’s Covered Arena

This family-friendly event features a fun equine competition pairing local celebrities with amateur riders to 
see which team can pen a group of cattle in the fastest time.  And all of this fun is in the name of charity – to 
raise funds for the Kentucky Horse Park! This year’s celebrity lineup includes*:

Daniel Boone - American Pioneer (played by local actor, George Dickson)
Adam Burniston - WKYT Meteorologist/Reporter
Steve Cauthen - Award Winning Jockey
Patti Cooksey - Award Winning Jockey
Amber Freeman - WTVQ Evening News Anchor/Producer
Carson Kressley - Emmy-Winning Television Star, Celebrity Stylist, Author, Fashion Designer
Mike Manganello - Award Winning Jockey
Chris McCarron - Award Winning Jockey
Rosie Napravnik - Award Winning Jockey
“Oliver” - 2019 Breyer Celebration Horse & KHP Mounted Police Horse
Joe Sharp - Thoroughbred Trainer
Alex Valverde - WLEX Reporter
Cathy Wieschhoff - International Three-Day Event Rider

General admission tickets are available at the door for $10 (children under 12 are complimentary with a paid 
adult ticket).  VIP dinner tickets are $125 per person, which includes a catered dinner and VIP seating.  VIP 
tickets are available in advance by calling 859-255-5727.  

*celebrities subject to change

KHPFoundation.org
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Before

The KHPF Awards Funding to KHP 
for Various Projects
The Kentucky Horse Park Foundation awarded more 
than $206,000 in new grants to the Kentucky Horse 
Park as part of an ongoing initiative to enhance  
the visitor experience and support educational  
programming. 

“We’re fortunate to have the support of the Kentucky 
Horse Park Foundation and the thousands of donors 
who understand just what a special place the Park is,” 
said Laura Prewitt, Executive Director of the Kentucky 
Horse Park.  “Managing a 1,200 acre property, from 
our tourist attractions to our competition facilities to 
our campground, requires a substantial amount of 
resources. It truly takes passionate people who under-

stand the importance of the Park to make a  
difference.”

“The Kentucky Horse Park Foundation is pleased to 
support these worthwhile projects at the Kentucky 
Horse Park,” said Kathy Meyer, Executive Director of 
the Kentucky Horse Park Foundation.  “Founded to 
support the Park, the Kentucky Horse Park Founda-
tion is grateful to its family of donors from all corners 
of the globe who value the Park’s programs. Their 
generous contributions help to maintain and enhance 
facilities at the Kentucky Horse Park and ensure a  
future of commitment to celebrating the important 
role horses play in Kentucky lifestyle.” 

The Projects Funded as Part of the Most Recent Quarterly Grant Cycles Are :
Renovation of Education Barn ($53,359) Funds directed toward the renovation of the Education Barn, including 
restroom updates, new siding, central heating and cooling, flooring, dry wall, and painting.  The Education Barn 
serves over 100 youth each year through riding lessons, camps, scouting programs, and the Mustang Troop.

Renovation of Hall of Champions Barn and Pavilion ($39,960)  Funds directed toward remodeling of Hall of 
Champions Barn and Pavilion, including the replacement of rotten wood and repainting.  This iconic spot at the 
KHP receives visitors on a year-round basis.  These repairs will ensure that guests visit a well-maintained facility 
to meet the Park’s most famous residents.

Barns 5-21-Repair ($20,860)  Funds directed toward the general repair of Barns 5-21.  This effort will ensure the 
structural integrity of these facilities, as well as improve the aesthetics. The barns are utilized by thousands of  
competitors each year and need to be safe and secure.

KHPFoundation
N E W S L E T T E R

After
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Field Trip Fund ($20,619)  Funds directed toward the 2019-2020 Field Trip Fund, an initiative that invites all 
Kentucky public schools to visit the Park on field trips free of charge and also offers transportation scholarships. 
To date, over 10,000 Kentucky children have visited the Park through the Field Trip Fund.

Mustang Troop 2019 Program Expenses ($20,074)  Funds directed toward the 2019 Mustang Troop Summer 
Program allowed the purchase of riding apparel, horseback riding equipment, new horses, and daily lunches.   
The Mustang Troop, now in its 25th year, serves at-risk youth from our community through the channels of  
therapeutic riding and horsemanship.  Each summer, the KHP is honored to welcome youth for a horse-camp style 
experience that encourages discipline, responsibility, cooperation, and self-confidence.

Painting of Breeds Barn ($14,400)  Funds directed toward painting of the Breeds Barn, including the painting 
of siding and cupolas.  This effort will keep the barn consistent with the color of other Park buildings and  
improve overall aesthetics.

Repair Exterior of Restroom Building ($12,540)  Funds directed toward repair of exterior of restroom building 
located on the Walking Farm Tour.  This repair will also not only improve the aesthetics of the exterior, but will also 
prevent structural damage to the building.

Parade of Breeds Costumes ($9,345)  Funds directed toward the purchase of costumes for the Parade of 
Breeds attraction at the Park.  The current costumes have been in use for twenty years and are in terrible  
condition.  These new costumes promise to be historically accurate, attractive, and durable.

Return Fees and Insurance Coverage on MET Museum Loan ($5,921)  Funds directed to return fees and 
insurance coverage on MET Museum loan.  The KHP was honored to display a reproduction suit of armor and 
saddle, on loan from the Metropolitan Museum of Art, and the IMH is now able to return these items according 
to the specifications of the MET Museum of Art.

Museum Membership Fees ($5,500)  Funds directed toward the yearly fees associated with services and  
professional affiliations utilized and held by the Museum, including the Smithsonian affiliation.

Purchase of TV Monitor for Hall of Champions ($1,877)  Funds directed towards the purchase of a TV monitor 
for Hall of Champions. This purchase will improve the overall visitor experience for the thousands of guests who 
come to meet the retired champions that reside at the Kentucky Horse Park.

Purchase of Gun Belts for Mounted Police ($1,711)  Funds directed toward the purchase of gun belts which 
will be utilized by the Kentucky Horse Park Mounted Police.

These grants were awarded through a formal application process, administered by the KHPF Grants Committee, 
composed of members of the Kentucky Horse Park Foundation Board of Directors. The Grants Committee makes 
recommendations to the full Board of Directors upon their review of all applications. The Kentucky Horse Park 
Foundation is delighted to report that these awards were approved unanimously by the Kentucky Horse Park 
Foundation Board of Directors at its April and July meetings.

KHPFoundation.org

Before
After
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Southern Lights - A Magical Holiday Tradition
The KHP Foundation is proud to present Southern 
Lights, a tradition for thousands of families from 
throughout the Bluegrass and beyond. Open every 
evening between November 29 and December 31, 
2019, more than 30,000 vehicles full of families and 
friends will wind through several miles of dazzling 
light displays along the charming farm lanes at the 
Kentucky Horse Park.  

The low-price, per vehicle admission ticket includes 
a holiday festival at the end of the drive route where 
guests can take a photo with Santa, ride on the Mini 
Express Train, visit the Exotic Petting Zoo, shop at 
the Vendor Fair, enjoy a model train exhibit, ride on 
ponies and camels, and so much more!

KHPFoundation
N E W S L E T T E R

It’s Not Too Late to Pursue 
Partnership Opportunities for the 

2019 Southern Lights Holiday Festival 

Sponsorships are available at a wide range of levels 
and offer tremendous exposure during the 33 days 
of the festive holiday season. For more information 
about Southern Lights sponsorship opportunities, 

please contact Kathy Meyer at 859-255-5727.
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As always Hats Off Day sponsored by Rood & Riddle Equine Hospital drew a great 
crowd! The Kentucky Horse Park Foundation was proud to be named a beneficiary 
of the silent & live auction hosted in the Rood & Riddle Grand Prix VIP tent.  

KHPFoundation.org

Hats Off 
Day!
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James E. “Ted” Bassett, III 
(bequest designated for the International Museum of the Horse)
“I truly believe the International Museum of the Horse is one of the most 
unique things in the world, and I feel it’s important to make sure it continues.  
It is my intention that my gift will help perpetuate the museum’s great 
standards of excellence for future generations.” 

Andy Clark and Kathleen Sullivan 
(retirement plan beneficiary designation)
Kathleen shares, “Why not give back to the facility that has been giving to us for 
40 years!  Planned gifts are an easy way to give after you’ve gone without having 
to worry about money in your own lifetime.” 

Michael and Karen Fein (trust under will)
Karen shares, “We recognize that planned gifts are important to the future of 
the Park, and that’s why we wanted to do it.  And that’s why we wish everybody 
that is close to the Park will step up to the plate.  We want them to remember 
to think of the Park when they do their long-term planning.”

KHPFoundation
N E W S L E T T E R

Recognizing Individuals That Are
Making a Difference  

TH
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KENTUCKY
HORSE PARK
F

The Champions’ Circle Society recognizes individuals that have made the Kentucky 
Horse Park Foundation aware of their intention to make a planned gift. Through their 

commitment, these donors are ensuring the Kentucky Horse Park for future generations. 
When asked about their motivation for making a planned gift commitment, Champions’ 

Circle Society members expressed a variety of motivations:
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Becky Jordan (life insurance policy)
“By naming the Kentucky Horse Park Foundation a beneficiary of this 
particular policy, I ensure my ability to leave a mark on something I care 
about without affecting my current financial situation or the estate I will leave 
to my family.”  

Linda Green (bequest)
“I’ve been involved for so long, and I felt like I needed to do something. I 
appreciate the fact that the Kentucky Horse Park has always stayed devoted to 
the horse and has resisted going commercial. And I like the fact that the Park is 
devoted to all breeds and disciplines. It’s just a great place for people to come 
and a great enhancement to Kentucky. I know we must be doing something right 
because a lot of people are trying to emulate us.”

Austin and Janie Musselman (personal annuity)
Austin shares, “Having our own farm, we know how troublesome and 
expensive it can be to operate such a large facility. We want the Kentucky 
Horse Park to be there forever for people to enjoy. As times change, so too do 
the things people choose to support.  We feel it is important for the Kentucky 
Horse Park to be endowed for the future and to be ensured for the next 
generation.”

Eloise Penn (bequest)
“I decided to make a planned gift for the simple reason that I love the Park 
and I love the horse. I wanted my money to not only stay in the community 
where I live and work, but also to benefit something that is very important  
to me.”

Bill Robbins (trust under will)
“The Kentucky Horse Park has become the world’s preeminent equestrian 
facility. That didn’t just happen. It happened because of the volunteers and 
donors that have supported the Park from its earliest beginnings. Planned 
gifts help maintain the commitment made by those that came before us and 
ensure the Kentucky Horse Park for future generations.”

Tom Seidel (charitable gift annuity)
“I figured out that a charitable gift annuity would provide an infinitely better 
return than what I’d get in a bank savings account. Plus I got a tax write-off 
and the opportunity to do some good. It’s a win-win situation. You can’t take 
your money with you, but you can take the good you do with you.”

For more information about planned gifts and the Champions’ Circle Society, please contact  
Elizabeth Bartlett at 859-255-5727 or at e.bartlett@khpfoundation.org.

KHPFoundation.org
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Tribute Gifts 
Making donations to the Kentucky Horse Park Foundation in honor or memory of a loved one is a 
wonderful way to pay tribute to someone while supporting the park. Our sincere thanks for the  
following tribute gifts which were made between June 1, 2018 and July 1, 2019:

Memoriam

In Memory of Alysheba
Ms. Mary Lee Fox Roe

In Memory of John E. “Jug” 
Barrows and John E. Barrows, Jr.
Mrs. Josephine H. Barrows

In Memory of Ben, Safe 
Harbour’s gentle Giant
Ms. Robin Lemastus

In Memory of Ned Bonnie
Mr. and Mrs. Tom Oetinger
Mrs. Cynthia Piper

In Memory of George Bryant
Mr. and Mrs. Peter Heesen

In Memory of Chevrolet
Ms. Nancy Dejarnette

In Memory of Cigar
Mr. and Mrs. David Allen
Ms. Margaret Elizabeth Hall
Ms. Mary Woodcock

In Memory of Judy Conboy
Dr. H. Steve Conboy, DVM

In Memory of Robert Cornett
Ms. Edith H. Conyers

In Memory of Pete Dueben
Mr. and Mrs. Henry Dadds
Ms. Susan Eldred
Mr. A.L. Gregory
Mr. Thomas W. Seidel

In Memory of Every Horse I Ever 
Loved
Ms. Susan Jelmini-Haynes

In Memory of Dixie Ganzmiller
Mr. Robert Ganzmiller

In Memory of Jake Graves
Ms. Edith H. Conyers

In Memory of Laura Hackley
Mr. Raymond Hackley

In Memory of John Henry
Mr. and Mrs. David Allen

In Memory of Nick J. Herthel
Mallor Grodner LLP

In Memory of Helen W. Howard
Ms. Debbie Banas

In Memory of Ruth Hughes
Ms. Edith H. Conyers

In Memory of Indy
Ms. Kristine Soares

In Memory of Francis and 
Margaret Infalt
Mr. Brian Infalt

In Memory of Terry Isaac
Mr. Al Isaac

In Memory of J. David Karr
Ms. Regan Guevara

In Memory of Dan Kenny
Ms. Debbie Long

In Memory of Dr. Joseph Leone
Mrs. Jo W. Leone

In Memory of Anita Madden
Mr. and Mrs. Preston Madden

In Memory of Magic
Dr. Peggy Marsh

In Memory of Man o’ War
Ms. Ronelle Ingram

In Memory of Carol Mangione
Ms. Edith H. Conyers

In Memory of Sam Maple
Ms. Jane K. Winegardner

In Memory of Nada J. Mauldin
Mr. and Mrs. Allen E. Grimes, III

In Memory of MC EL Lusive
Ms. Vickie Novak

In Memory of  Barb McMechan
Dr. Jann M. Istead

In Memory of R.A. Karisma
Ms. Lorie Scheib-Poulton

In Memory of Red Alert, Tor and 
Little Black Beemer
Mr. and Mrs. Roger Shott

In Memory of Frank and Irene 
Rediker
Ms. Renee K. Rediker

In Memory of Sam Register
Mr. Layton L. Register

In Memory of Sebastian – My 
OTTB
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Currie

In Memory of Pat Simpson
Ms. Edith H. Conyers

In Memory of Shamrock Jake 
“Rocky”
Mr. and Mrs. Donald Specht

In Memory of Greg Swinford
Ms. Marilyn Swinford

In Memory of Marcie Reynolds 
Thomason
Mr.& Mrs. William W.Thomason, Jr.

In Memory of Melissa Tilson
Ms. Edith H. Conyers

In Memory of Bryce Turner
Mr. and Mrs. Joel B. Turner

In Memory of John S. Wiggs
Mrs. Stanley Wiggs

KHPFoundation
N E W S L E T T E R
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In Memory - Peter Dueben
It is with great sadness that we announce the passing 
of long-time Kentucky Horse Park volunteer, Man o’ 
War Society member, and dear friend, Mr. Peter Due-
ben.  Pete passed away on May 31 following a long 
and tough battle with cancer.

Pete’s volunteering at the Park began in 2009, and 
he logged over 2,034 volunteer hours.  He enjoyed 
helping in many areas of the Park including the Hall of 
Champions and Parade of Breeds, along with lending 
a hand at special events and programs.  

Pete also shared his leatherworking talents by re-
pairing and creating tack, and in 2018, he took on a 
special project- reopening the tack store at the Park.  
Closed for the previous four years, Pete and sever-
al other volunteers took on the task of cleaning the 
store and creating an interactive space for visitors 
to learn about the art of leatherworking. They refur-
bished tools from the Park’s original harness maker, 
and with Pete’s assistance, KHP Foundation was able 
to secure a donation of leather goods from Hermann 
Oak Leather of St. Louis, MO.      

Pete’s enthusiasm for the Park, his warm personality, 
and his passion for leatherwork will never be repli-
cated, and he will be missed by all.  His many friends 
have created the the Peter Dueben Memorial Fund in 
his memory to support improvements to the Ken-
tucky Horse Park Tack Shop and Hall of Champions in-
cluding a new TV monitor in the Tack Shop that plays 
the educational video Peter made about his passion 
for leatherwork. 

KHPFoundation.org

In Honor Of

In Honor of Nina Bonnie
Ms. LuLu Lenihan Davis
Mr. Joe Fargis
Mr. and Mrs. Tom Henrion
Dr. Janet Wygal-Zoller and Ms. 
Rachel Sketo

In Honor of Cabby Boone
Mr. and Mrs. Andre Pater

In Honor of Jerome Broussard 
and Beth Landrum
Ms. Sharon Anthony

In Honor of Ebony’s Black Tabitt
Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey Egger

In Honor of Tawana Edwards
Mr. and Mrs. Tom Henrion

In Honor of Mrs. And Mrs. Craig 
Fravel
Mr. and Mrs. Brett Setzer

In Honor of the Hall of 
Champions Residents
Ms. Jane M. Gerber

In Honor of HBF Chasen Iron Stars
Ms. Susan Sumpter

In Honor of Misdee and James 
Miller
Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth V. Miller

In Honor of Dr. Richard Miller, 
DVM
Mr. Richard Wakefield

In Honor of Janie Musselman
Mr. and Mrs. Allen Bond

In Honor of Chris Nentwick
Mr. Thomas W. Seidel

In Honor of Mary Jane Nuckols
Campbell Family Foundation

In Honor of Mr. and Mrs. Butch 
Quattrocchi
Ms. Sharon Anthony

In Honor of Mr. William G. 
Robbins
Mr. and Mrs. Richard F.Broadbent, IV

In Honor of Cindy Rounsavall
Mrs. Paula Jay

In Honor of  Jenny Sutton
Ms. Mary Vance Duggan

In Honor of Ms. Bennett Bell 
Williams
Mr. and Mrs. Edward L. Bowen

In Honor of Tom Wright
Ms. Mary Vance Duggan
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KHPFoundation
N E W S L E T T E R

The last weekend in April marked the return of the 
iconic 2019 LAND ROVER KENTUCKY THREE-DAY 
EVENT presented by Mars Equestrian. This year’s 
event did not disappoint the 60,000 spectators that 
flocked to the Kentucky Horse Park to witness world-
class competition across the three phases of the 
“triathlon” of equestrian sport. Cigar level or higher 
Man o’ War Society members are treated to a “front 
row seat” each year in the special VIP KHP Foundation 
Hospitality Tent ringside at the Rolex Stadium. The 
Kentucky Horse Park Foundation would like to thank 
the tent sponsors: Georgetown Community Hospital, 
Stites and Harbison, Bank of America, and Split Rock 
Farm, as well as our friends at Equestrian Events, Inc. 
(EEI) for their continued support. SAVE THE DATE FOR 
NEXT YEAR’S EVENT- APRIL 23-26, 2020!   

The KHP Foundation and Kentucky Horse Shows, 
LLC hosted Pony Parents’ Land for its ninth year 
during the 2019 USEF Pony Finals. Competitors’ 
parents were treated to a relaxing oasis – an adults-
only hospitality area at the Stonelea Pavilion which 
offered refreshments and complimentary massages 

from Mobile Massage by Cynthia. A contest was also 
held to crown Queen Pony Mom. This year’s winner 
(pictured) was Lisa Kauffman from Cleveland, OH 
whose daughter Isabelle Kaufman competed in the 
Small Greens.  

Pony
Parents’

Land
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KHPFoundation.org

This summer, the Kentucky Horse Park Mustang 
Troop hosted two successful horse camp experiences 
for children from low-income families in our commu-
nity. The Mustang Troop hosted two ten-day sessions 
for two different groups of campers, ages 8-13.  In 
total, twenty-three children participated in the KHP 
Mustang Troop this year.  

The Mustang Troop experience is free for all 
participants. Campers are provided transportation to 
the Kentucky Horse Park, lunch and snacks, the use 
of riding apparel, arts and crafts opportunities, and a 
t-shirt to take home.  

The Kentucky Horse Park gained a new partner 
this summer, Lexington-Fayette Urban County 
Government’s Camp Consolidated. Camp Consolidated 
helped identify children from low-income families 
who would benefit from the program, provided 
daily transportation, and also provided a volunteer 
counselor for each day of the camp.

During their time at the Park, Mustang Troop 
participants were each paired with a partner and a 
horse, and they were given access to quality riding 
instruction and equine education and care, while 
building their own sense of self-esteem and personal 
responsibility. Campers were asked to complete 
journals throughout their experience where they set 
goals and reflected on their experience.  In addition, 
the Mustang Troop Director completed an evaluation 
of each student that explored his/her progress over 
the course of the experience.

As we look to the continuation of this program, 
we remain immensely grateful for the support of 
our donors, including Mrs. Deirdre Lyons, Norman 
Foundation, and YOT Full Circle Foundation. For 
more information about this special program, please 
contact the KHPF office.

Mustang Troop Celebrates 
Another Successful Summer
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Volunteer Hour Achievement

KHPFoundation
N E W S L E T T E R

Don’t forget you can purchase a 
beautiful Man o’ War pendant designed 
by Jane Heart, LLC. 
 
A portion of the proceeds from the sale of each pendant 
will be contributed toward preservation of the Man o’ War 
statue and are available to purchase at the Park gift shop or 
at www.kyhorsepark.com/shop.

The KHP Volunteer Program Celebrates 150,000 Hours at 
the Kentucky Horse Park
Founded in 2001, the Kentucky Horse Park Volunteer 
Program is essential to the life of the Park. 

Initially created to provide docents for the Imperial 
China exhibit in the International Museum of the 
Horse, the Volunteer Program has now grown to 
serve nearly every facet of the Park. This program is 
staffed, and program expenses are underwritten by, 
the Kentucky Horse Park Foundation. 

Today, volunteers from all walks of life dedicate 
their time and energy to a wide range of projects, 

including the care of resident horses, gardening and 
groundskeeping, administrative duties, guest ser-
vices, and educational programs. This fall, the KHP 
Volunteer Program will proudly celebrate dedicating 
150,000 volunteer hours to the Kentucky Horse Park, 
the equivalent of 75 full-time employees for an en-
tire year! This special celebration will include current 
and retired volunteers, previous volunteer manag-
ers, and Park staff. 

More details soon! 
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Kentucky Horse Park Foundation Donation Form Use this form or save a stamp and donate 
online at KHPFoundation.org

Enclosed is my gift for $

Name

Address

City / State / Zip

Phone

Email

I would like my donation earmarked for the following: PLEASE CHECK ONE

Kentucky Horse Park Foundation · 4075 Iron Works Parkway · Lexington, KY 40511

 Man o’ War Society
 Capital Improvements

 Nina Bonnie Endowment Fund
 Wherever it is needed most

 International Museum of the Horse
 Other

Please charge my gift of $          to the following credit card

 VISA		   Mastercard		   AMEX	

Card #:

Exp. Date

Cardholder

Signature

Kentucky Horse Park

Horseback  
Trail Riding

Explore Kentucky’s beautiful countryside on horseback. 
Schedule your trail ride at the Visitor Center!

 
PONY RIDES ARE AVAILABLE 
FOR THE YOUNGEST  
HORSE-LOVING RIDERS!

Fall 2019



We’ve Moved! 
4075 Iron Works Parkway
Lexington, KY 40511
40511-8400 USA

Phone: 859 255 5727

foundation@KHPFoundation.org
KHPFoundation.org

UPCOMING EVENTS
September  27
Battle in the Saddle Celebrity 
Team Penning

November 23
Southern Lights Stroll

November 29 - December 31
Southern Lights Holiday Festival

November 30
Southern Lights Holiday Tree Lighting 
Ceremony 
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